Town of Frankfort Plan Commission

5/22/12 Minutes
 
The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 73rd meeting May 22, 2012. Commission Chair Dwight Jelle called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 
 
Present were Dwight Jelle, Bryce Black, Donna Gates, Mike Krajniak, Tina Bee, Don Gisch, Jeannie Reinhardt and Maureen Manore.  Curt Stine was absent.
 
Also present was Butch Reinhardt and John Ryan.
 
1. Minutes from previous meetings
Bryce Black made a motion to accept the May 1, 2012 minutes. Mike Kraniack seconded.  The vote was unanimous to approve.
 
2. Citizens’ Concerns
Jeannie Reinhardt said that dump trucks operated by Chris Bauer were using their jake brakes unnecessarily coming down County Road SS to the stop sign by her house.
3. Public Participation
The Plan Commission discussed sending out post cards or flyers when the zoning ordinance was ready to alert the Town citizens about the process and invite their input.

 
4. Discuss Consultant’s Role

The Plan Commission discussed how to make the best use of the hired consultant.  It was decided that the Plan Commission would put together a zoning ordinance, using the consultant as questions arose and have the consultant review the ordinance.  

 
5. Discuss Zoning
Dwight Jelle presented three district write-ups for the Commission to review.  These districts were for Agricultural, Agricultural/Residential and Residential.  The Commission made several suggestions to the Permitted uses, Conditional uses and Requirements.  Additional districts were suggested which included Conservation and Bluff land Overlays.

 

5. Upcoming meetings
There will be an All Towns meeting on Tuesday, May 29, 2012, at 6:00 pm.
The next regular monthly Town Board meeting will be Tuesday, June 12, 2012 at 7:30 pm. The next Plan Commission meeting will be Monday, June 18, 2012 at 6:00 pm.
 
6. Adjournment
Tina Bee moved to adjourn the meeting.  Bryce Black seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:29 pm.
Maureen Manore, Recording Secretary
